
Gommunitv Victory on Train
Mark Latham acts to save Casino-Munivillumbah Train

Dear Resident

In great news for the North Coast, Mark Latham has announced that a
Federal Labor Government, if elected, will save the Casino to
Murwillumbah Train service.

Federal Labor and the NSW Govemment have reached an agreement to
reinstate the train, with Mark Latham commifting 9150 million. That's 915
million every year for the next 10 years for our region.

This is a great vlctory for our community which has run a tireless
campaign to save the train. Thank Youl

Thank you to all those people who fought so hard, including; local
councillors, State MPs, the Save Our Train Group and all the peopre
who signed my petition.

I'd also like to thank Mark Latham for listening to our community and
working with the NSW Government to help the North Coast.

This result shows what we can achieve for the North Coast if we stop
the buck passing. I now call on the Federal Government to match the
financial commitment so truin services can be urgen y resumed.

Yours sincerely

Labor Candidate for Richmond

PS. Thank you to everyone who worked so
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